
On November 7th, we will be traveling to BCSS 

for our Remembrance Day ceremonies. 

Students will be taking the bus to BCSS and 

back to GES. Please ensure that you provide 

permission for your child to ride the bus. 

Student:___________________________ 

Parent Signature:____________________ 

 

 

 

 


